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Trever Van Noort

From: OPS
Sent: Thursday, March 20, 2025 7:42 AM
To: Trever Van Noort
Subject: FW: Here is the RFP for the digester cleaning

 
 

From: Chad Neleman <chad@bristola2.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, March 19, 2025 2:02 PM 
To: OPS <ops@cityofgrassvalley.com> 
Subject: Re: Here is the RFP for the digester cleaning 
 
Ralph- 
 
Based on the information we have the price Bristola is bidding is $448,400. 
That would include a $80,000 mobilization fee paid 15-30 days before project date. 
 
Thank you  
 

 


